
   
 
 
         

 

 
 

Message from Conference Chairs 
 

 
Dear members of the CISIS family, 
 

As you know, it was planned that the 2020 edition of CISIS 
conference was going to be held in the beautiful and historic city of 
Burgos (Spain), in September 2020. However, due to the COVID-19 
outbreak, and taking delegate' health a as priority, the conference is 
being held fully online. 

In this relevant edition a special emphasis was put on the organiza-
tion of five special sessions related to relevant topics as: Fake News 
Detection and Prevention, Mathematical methods and models in 
Cybersecurity, Measurements for a dynamic cyber-risk assessment, 
Cybersecurity in a Hybrid Quantum World, Anomaly/Intrusion De-
tection, From the least to the least: cryptographic and data analytics 
solutions to fulfil least minimum privilege and endorse least mini-mum 
effort in information systems. 

After a thorough peer-review process, the CISIS 2020 International 
Program Committee selected 43 papers authored by researchers from 
31 countries, which represents an acceptance rate of 28%. The 
selection of papers was extremely rigorous in order to maintain the 
high quality of CISIS conference editions and we would like to thank 
Session Chairs and the members of the Program Committees for their 
hard work in the reviewing process. This is a crucial process to the 
creation of a high standard conference and the CISIS conference would 
not exist without their help. 



   
 
 
         

 

We would like to thank you all for your support and understanding. 
Hopefully, we will meet face-to-face in the 2021 edition. 

 

Be safe 

 
 

The CISIS 2020 Chairs 
 
Emilio Corchado  
Álvaro Herrero 
Javier Sedano 
Carlos Cambra 
Daniel Urda 
Héctor Quintián 
 
 

 
 


